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世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D E R A T I O N  S C H O O L  L I M I T E D 

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,              11th July, 2022 

The 34th Graduation Ceremony and 2021-2022 Second School Term Awards Ceremony 

Due to the epidemic, the joint school graduation ceremony with our affiliated school will be 

cancelled. To leave P.6 students with  fond memories, our school will hold a simple graduation 

ceremony and second school term awards ceremony in the school hall on the morning of Monday, 

25th July, 2022. According to the guidelines of the Education Bureau, social distancing should be 

maintained during the graduation ceremony, the maximum amounts of seats are also limited to 

one parent per graduate. To let cross-border students participate in this graduation ceremony, the 

ceremony will be broadcasted live on Teams. Details regarding the graduation ceremony are as 

follows: 

 

To understand whether parents are attending or not, please fill in the reply slip and reply via 

eSchool on or before Thursday, 14th July, 2022.  

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                                            Reply Slip                                               (21-153E) 

Dear Principal, 

I have read the circular “The 34th Graduation Ceremony and 2021-2022 Second 

School Term Awards Ceremony”, and decided to: *  attend /  not attend your school’s 

34th Graduation Ceremony and 2021-2022 Second School Term Awards Ceremony;  

 

Class 6 (         ) Student：＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿ 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature：＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿ 

Date：＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿ 

* Please tick as appropriate.  

Note: Please reply via eSchool on or before 14th July, 2022. 

Date: Monday , 25th July, 2022 

Time: 9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.  

Venue: 1/F School Hall 

Attire:  Proper summer school uniform 

Remarks: 

Attending parents are required to use the “LeaveHomeSafe” mobile app to scan 

the school’s QR code, and present  the vaccination record for the use of “Vaccine 

Pass” to be allowed to enter the school.  


